
 

 

 

Request for Qualifications (Architectural and Engineering Services) Notice 

The Yakima Housing Authority will receive via email, Qualification for Architecture / 

Engineering teams interested in providing services for minimal drawings and specifications 

needed for renovations at two housing sites in Yakima County, until 4:00 PM, May 20, 2020. 

Qualifications received after this time will not be considered. RFQ Packets are available upon 

request by email at ashleigh.kilgore@yakimahousing.org  

Submittals of Qualifications will thereafter be evaluated by Owner. Prospective A/E team’s 

qualification information shall be considered privileged and confidential. 
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